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Dear business partners, 

 

 

Unfortunately, we are once again forced to inform you about the price increase of 

our largest supplier, KAVALIERGLASS a.s. Despite the fact that the price increase 

also applies to back orders (see message below), we will keep the goods at the 

prices they were listed in the system and take part of the loss to the Siot. 

 

Statement from Kavalier: 

I regret to inform you of a new price increase of +10% as of May 1, 2022. All 

input production costs are increasing, we are therefore forced to make this move 

towards all our customers in the fight for the survival of Kavalierglass. Our owner 

is in the red and cannot sustain the factory without impacting customers. 

Electricity and gas are crushing us like any glass company, so we have to fight to 

keep all Kavalierglass furnaces running. The effect must be immediate, so all 

shipments in May will be at the new prices. Due to the significant increase in input 

costs, we have unfortunately had to increase the price of some items by more 

than the 10% mentioned, and this is mainly for measuring laboratory glassware. 

 

 

Ing. Jitka Jiránková 

Sales Director 

Kavalierglass a.s. 

  



The new prices will come into effect from 1 May 2022 and will be automatically 

changed in your price lists.  

 

 
 

  

  

     

  

 

Petr Kocurek 

Technical support 

SIOT Trade s.r.o. 

Tel.: +420 736 231 783 

E-mail: p.kocurek@siot.cz 
 

  

  

     

  

 

 

 


